Invitation for International Students

You are cordially invited to the Welcom Party for International
Students Fall 2015 on Oct 21st (wed). There will be free snacks and
drinks. We hope this will be a good opportunity for you to meet
with international people among KCUA community including
students, faculties and university staff.
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Please come and join us!!
2015 OCT 21st (Wed) 6:00 p.m.-
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Inquiry: .
Student Support Office/International Office




